ENGINEERS

FJ PAPE-DAWSON

June 29, 2023

David Freireich

City of Round Rock

Utilities and Environmental Services
3400 Sunrise Road

Round Rock, Texas 78665

Re: Water Oversize Request Letter
Avery Nelson Parkway (SIP2107-0004)

Dear Mr. Freireich,

In accordance with the cost participation agreement executed between the City of Round Rock, Texas and
Avery Centre DevCo., Inc., we would like to request reimbursement of $19,266.00 pertaining to the
oversized reuse waterline constructed with the Avery Nelson Parkway Roadway Extension project. The
construction plans for this project were approved by the City and the project has been completed. Please
provide remittance to the following address: 2803 Pecos St., Austin, TX 78703 at your earliest
convenience. Please let us know if you have any questions regarding this request.

Sincerely,
Pape-Dawson Engineers, LLC

K

Michael Fisher, P.E.
Senior Vice President
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